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1st October 2025 

 

Dear Consultee, 

We deeply appreciate the strong relationships we hold with our neighbouring schools, and the collaboration 
that enables us to serve young people across our community. Your perspective on this consultation, and on any 
other matter where our work intersects, is of real importance to us. My door is always open, and I would be 
pleased to hear from you at any time. 

We are consulting on changes to our Sixth Form Admission Arrangements from September 2027-August 2028. 
We are proposing to change the entrance requirements for students from: 
‘Students achieving a minimum of 5 full GSCEs or equivalent at grades 9-5, including English (Language or 
Literature) and Mathematics, and with 3 of their passes at grade 6 or above’ to 
‘a minimum Average Points Score (GCSE) of 5.0.’   
 
All other entrance requirements remain unchanged. This includes, all entrants must fulfil subject course 
entrance requirements as specified in the Sixth Form Prospectus. All entrants must apply to study at least 3 
recognised courses.  

We welcome your comments prior to the close of consultation so that our decision fully embraces the wishes of 
the school community. Should you wish to respond to this consultation, please do so in writing for the attention 
of the Admissions Committee either by post to the school address or by email to 
admissionsconsultation@stgeorges.herts.sch.uk. The consultation will run for 6 weeks commencing on 
Wednesday 1 October 2025 and closing on Wednesday 12th November 2025. We will not be able to 
acknowledge or respond individually to your comments, but they will be taken into account.  

At the end of the period of consultation, the Governors’ Admissions Committee will meet to consider any 
responses and prepare a report and recommendation to the full Governing Board who will determine the 
admissions criteria for September 2027-August 2028 by 28 February 2026.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Andy Ford 

Headteacher 


